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FINAL SCORECARD INDICATORS A}{D NATIONAL REPORT TEMPLATE

I am writing to update you on the scorecard indicators for the 2007 Stocktaking exercise.

As you know, the draft indicators were updated to reflect the discussion at the April BFUG
meeting and circulated for any further comments. We received a few minor comments,
which we have now taken into account. We have therefore finalised the scorecard indicators
for the 2007 Stocktaking exercise. I am attaching a copy of the final scorecard indicators for
your information.

We have also finalised the National Report template. Again, I am attaching a copy. The
template will be posted on the Bologna website at [ ] for ease of access.

I would like to take this opportunity to highlight the importance of the stocktaking exercise,
both for Ministers and for the Bologna Process itself. The Stocking Working Group has a
challenging task to prepare the Stocking report for the London Ministerial conference. We
are relying on BFUG colleagues to provide us with the necessary information by the
deadlines set.

May I remind you that National Reports should be sent by email to the Secretariat no later
than Friday 15 December 2006. Action plans to improve the quality of the process
associated with the recognition of foreign qualifications (using the guidelines prepared by the
ENICA{ARIC network and discussed at the April BFUG meeting) are also due to be sent to
the Secretariat by that date.

I would also like to remind you that contributions to the Eurydice report "Focus on the
Structure of Higher Education in Europe" are due to be returned to either the Secretariat or
Eurydice by Thursday 1 June 2006.

There will, of course, be further opportunities, to discuss stocktaking at future meetings of the

Stocktaking Working Group


